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FUND UPDATE 
 
Aurora Funds Management Limited (“Aurora”), in its capacity as the responsible entity (“RE”) of the Aurora 
Absolute Return Fund (“ABW” or “Fund”), provides an update in relation to the outstanding redemption requests 
in the Aurora Fortitude Absolute Return Fund (“AFARF” or “Master Fund”), which directly impacts the Fund.  
Attached is a copy of the relevant announcement by AFARF. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Aurora Funds Management Limited 
 
 

 
 
 
Adrian Tilley 
Company Secretary 
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Aurora Fortitude Absolute Return Fund 
 

 

REDEMPTION REQUESTS 
 
In light of the recent increase in the Net Asset Value of Aurora Fortitude Absolute Return Fund (“AFARF”), all 
investors that had previously lodged Redemption Requests will now have the option of withdrawing their 
Redemption Request.  This option remains open for the next 10 days from the date of this announcement.  If no 
withdrawal request is received in this time, Aurora Funds Management Limited (“Aurora”), in its capacity as the 
responsible entity of AFARF, will process those Redemption Requests in line with previous announcements. 
 
For all Redemption Requests received by Aurora after today, Aurora will process those Redemption Requests 
pursuant to its Constitution, Product Disclosure Statement and any Fund updates. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Adrian Tilley 
Company Secretary 


